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Survive – verb  
To live through something despite difficulty               
or hardship 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                    12th January 2024 – Week 19 

                                       Reception Year 2024 – Primary School Application 

     If your child is born between 1st September 2019 and 31st 

     August 2020, you will need to apply for Reception Year                    

            All Application forms needs to be submitted online by  

 
  https://www.croydon.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools/     

                                                schooladmissions/admissions-infant-junior-and-primary 

Our school value this half-term is LOVE -school-place-step-step                   

 

    

Welcome Back! 

Welcome back to school!  We hope everyone has had a restful and peaceful holiday and we wish you all a 
very Happy New Year. 

As always, normal school life resumed quickly, and pupils are engaged in their learning.  It was wonderful 
to see our pupils and families after the break and I hope they feel rested and refreshed from the holiday.   

 
We will always make time to talk with parents, so please do not hesitate to contact us if you wish to 
discuss any issues or ask questions.  We send regular weekly newsletters so please ensure you read them 
carefully, so you are clear about events taking place this term. 
A special welcome to all new pupils, parents and staff to our school; we hope you will be very happy here. 
   
May 2024 be filled with joy, growth and endless possibilities for us all. 
Peace and LOVE. 
Josephine Copeland                                            
  

  
  

   After school clubs 

                                                     Clubs will resume week beginning Monday 15th January 2024. 

                                   Clubs run from 3.30-4.30pm.  Please collect children promptly at 4.30pm 

 

  

Monday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Ball Sports Years R to 6 
 

Multi-sports Years R to 6 Art Club Years R to 6 Gymnastics Years R to 6 

 
 
 

 Street Dance Years R to 6 
 

 

Girls’ and Boys’ Football 
Team Training 

‘Be devoted to one another in love.  Honour one another above yourselves.’  
Romans 12:10 

https://www.croydon.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools/
https://www.croydon.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools/


           Dates for the Diary  

• 15th January – Afterschool Clubs commence 

• 15th January – Deadline for Reception applications 

• 19th January 9.10am – Hummingbird Class Assembly 

• 25th January – Year 3 Trip to London Zoo 

• 26th January 9.10am – Dolphin Class Assembly 

• 2nd February 9.10am – Giraffe Class Assembly 

• 9th February 9.10am – Butterflies Class Assembly 

• 9th February – School closes for half-term at 3.30pm 

• 19th February – School reopens for pupils 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                        

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

  

   

  

      
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

With every blessing! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher         

 

Stars of the Week 

     Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Mica & 
Jannel 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Emma & 
Joshua 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Hana & 
Elief 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Annia & 
Whole Class 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Shubby & 
Shackan 

Year 4  
Cheetah Class 

Medina & 
Meena 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Nicole & 
Pyerre 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Adrian & 
Miguel 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Latoya & 
Ismail 

Attendance & Punctuality – 88.8% 
Attendance disappointingly poor for first week back! 

 Class % Winner 

NUR Butterflies  86.3% 
 

 
Congratulations 
to Pygmy Class 
who achieved 
94.6%. 
We need to 
really try and 
improve.  Let’s 
see which class 
can be the first to 
achieve 100% in 
2024! 
 

 

REC Giraffes 83.3% 

YR1 Dolphins 88.6% 

YR2 Hummingbirds 90.6% 

YR3 Orangutans 88.7% 

YR4 Cheetahs 86.2% 

YR5 Whales 91.3% 

YR5 Pandas 90.2% 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 94.6% 

Attendance 
 

Please be reminded that we need to see medical evidence if your child’s attendance is below 90%. 
We need to see any texts, emails or appointment cards for any appointments your child has either 
during the school day or when they are off ill.  These can be shown to the office staff, emailed or 

handed in at the office. 
 
 


